
NHS Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Integrated Care Board would like to hear from
parents, carers and frontline professionals who have experience of speech language and
communications needs for children and your people. 
 
Your views will help us to inform the new service which will start from April 2024 in
Nottingham City and Nottinghamshire County (excluding Bassetlaw).

To read more visit https://notts.icb.nhs.uk/get-involved/current-and-previous-engagement-
consultations/ 

How to get involved:
Complete the online survey here scan the the QR code or request a hard copy 
Share your views over the phone 
Register for an online focus group 13 December at 2pm. Please click here
Invite the Engagement Team to your community group meeting

                                                                                                                                                                   
To share your views over the phone, request a                    
hard copy of the survey, join a group or to invite                         
us to your community group meeting, please contact 
Email: nnicb-nn.engagement@nhs.net 
Mobile: 07818584419                                                                                                                           
Please contact us if you would like this information
in a different language or format.

Engagement closes on the 19 December 2023

Share your views on Speech Language 
and Communications Needs Services for

children and young people

https://forms.office.com/e/ejKwJ4hai0
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO4w,VwvLIxYvLkK-p2vfJ76yTg,XHWJVzje40-WI0Cvo7uh4g,DnMVdqZY3UGKHNsK-1EZYA,UQxN1NwKxEqm08MdAE--GQ,H2fSv5c6Fkq0axkW-zDwsg?mode=read&tenantId=37c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3

